



Our Ref: CTFOI-414

9 November 2015

Request-289229-7448820f@whatdothevknow.com

Executive Office 1st Floor, Wing 5 St Catherine's Health Centre Derby Road Birkenhead Wirral CH42 0LQ

Tel: 0151 514 2888

www.wirralct.nhs.uk

Dear Mr Jenkins,

Freedom of Information Act Request

Further to your email, please find below Wirral Community NHS Trust response to your Freedom of Information request:

Original Request:

- 1. When your current contract with HR and Payroll software expires.
- 2. When your current contract with BACS payment software expires.
- 3. Where/If these services will be tendered.
- 4. Are you joined to another trust with regard to the above information.

Our response:

The system used by HR is ESR and this is nationally procured. Any requests relating to ESR should be directed to the Department of Health FOI Team as the contract is held by the Department of Health.

The BACS software is integrated with the wider SBS Oracle platform.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Howell Chief Executive





Chairman: Frances Street Chief Executive: Karen Howell